From:
 Gaggyrat

 Sent:
 12 January 2018 07:40

 To:
 Lester, Robert

Subject: Re 68a to 74 Rochester Place

Dear Mr Lester,

As the owner/residents of No 53 Rochester Rd we would like to make known our dismay at the idea of the buildings behind our home being raised by a third storey.

At the rear of our semi basement is our living room. It is already darker than we would wish so that if a large bulky, black (please not black) edifice were to block further daylight and sunlight from the room, it would be terrible.

We are two elderly retired people who spend most of our waking hours in this room and if this plan goes ahead we would live in depressing darkness.

In any case, surely none of the adjacent building have a third floor and if this plan goes ahead it may set a precedent for its neighbours to go higher.

We remain yours sincerely, Jack and Gill Rathouse.

Sent from my iPad